
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings – 89.66% 

Sycamores – 92.00% 

Poplars – 94.67% 

Maples – 97.33% 

Elms – 94.67% 

Hawthorns – 96.0% 

Chestnuts – 93.33% 

 

Well done to Ms 

Hudson’s Maples class 

this week.  
 

 

Class News 

Seedlings – We have enjoyed the story and activities around the Three Little 

Pigs and have explored seasonal changes in the world around us.  

Saplings – This week we have started learning about the Gingerbread Man! 

We have had lots of fun exploring the story and even pretended to be 

Gingerbread men!  

Sycamores – This week we have been learning about 2D shapes and 

recapping greater than and less than in Maths. We have enjoyed a shape hunt 

around school.  

Poplars – What a smashing week we have had! Super Geography work and 

great links with Art.  

Maples – This week Maple class have enjoyed delving further into our guided 

reading text to help us sequence events ahead of writing a diary entry as 

Marcy. 

Elms – This week we have begun looking at Reconciliation and reflecting on 

our relationship with God.  

Hawthorns – The highlight of our week was our parent/Carer drop in. The 

children were excited to share all of their knowledge of space while 

completing lots of activities.  

Chestnuts – I have been looking at the art work Year 6 have been working on 

with Mr Whitelaw and I am amazed at the talent and effort put into their 

volcano project.  

Well done to our Under 11s Football Team who kicked out their league campaign 

with a win, a draw and a loss earlier in the week. They were competitive in all of 

their games. The girls should get their season underway this coming Tuesday 

when they play here – this should have happened this week, but our transport 

decided not to wait for us! 

On the sporting front again, well done to Matilda C who has -again- been 

selected to represent East Northumberland and Berwick School Girls’. She 

becomes the first player to be selected two years in a row from our school. She 

has her first game next Thursday against Newcastle Girls’ (my team!). 

A huge well done to everyone this week! There were almost 40 children with 

something to share! Have a lovely weekend! Mr Moran.  

Special mentions this week go to Jessica B, Megan Mc, Isaac C, Jack Y who all ran the mini Great North Run, Thea H who has a baby sister, Ewan for getting to 

stage 5 in swimming, Rory for his football match, Riley R for winning a football festival, Ella R and Florence T for level 4 swimming, Logan for getting the best 

player for his new football team, Jack, Luca and Blake for collecting conkers, Lenny for starting to play for Ellington Juniors, William and Thomas A for becoming 

big brothers to twins, Harrison for making Halloween hats, Sahib for running, Marcus for dancing, Safra for level 6/7 swimming, Kate for stage 5 swimming, 

Harley for training with the Scottish Rugby Squad, Joseph for level 2 swimming, Teani for doing 200 cartwheels at gymnastics, Estee for stage 3 swimming, Jack 

W for riding his bike for the first time without stabilisers, Nathan A for getting man of the match at football and Georgia B who is learning to trace and start to 

write her name.  Phew!! Well done everyone!  

 

 

Our fantastic award winners this week – 

given for lots of wonderful things, please 

ask why if your child was a winner. 


